
  Town of Holland 
Special Town Board Meeting Minutes 

Sheboygan County, Wisconsin 

August 19, 2016  
  

The Special Board Meeting of the Town of Holland Board was called to order by Chairman Don 

Becker, at 11:00 AM on August 19, 2016. Chairman Becker certified that the requirements of the 

Wisconsin Open Meeting Law had been met. 

 

Those present were Don Becker, Doug Hamilton, Dave Huenink, Steve Jones, and Stan Lammers 

from the Town Board. 

 

The purpose of the meeting was a discussion of planned Town Hall renovation work.  Matt 

Quasius and Kevin Koepke from Quasius Construction were present at the meeting.  The proposed 

building plans and overall renovation schedule were discussed.  A new alternative for providing 

handicap parking and building access was considered, which substantially would reduce the 

amount of fill and grading required in front of the Hall. 

 

Motion by Stan Lammers, seconded by Doug Hamilton, to adjourn. Motion carried. The meeting 

was adjourned at 11:45 AM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Dave Huenink, Acting Clerk 

 


